
 
 
Dear AHF-NJ Member:  
 

It is time to renew your membership.  We have a great year ahead! 
 
AHF-NJ membership runs January through December. Take advantage of the membership fee 
structure for 2024 with the intention of encouraging more managerial and supervisory staff 
participation at each institution.  Allied membership is $175 
 
Please visit https://ahfnj.org/  to renew your membership or use the attached invoice that you can 
submit for payment through your organization.  
 
By submitting your application early, you can take advantage of reduced membership fees and 
you won’t miss out on our great first quarter events. I encourage you to share this email with 
your fellow colleagues.  AHF-NJ membership becomes stronger and more valuable as both 
membership and participation increases.  I would love to hear from you about what kind of 
events benefit you most.  Please let me know what would make participation in events easier or 
more worthwhile.  My email is debra.ryan@atlantichealth.org 
 
 
Being an active member of a great food service organization benefits you and your operation. I 
have found it to be rewarding personally and professionally.  I hope you join us for another year.  
Here’s to another successful year!  
 
Rebecca Herman 
AHF-NJ President 

 

https://ahfnj.org/

